DISTANCE EDUCATION COMMITTEE
September 17, 2015
Attending:  Robert Hannu (chair), Jinho Jung, Stacy Rust, Chad Luke, Ping Wang, Lisa Frazier (ex officio)


The committee reviewed the Recording Policy document that was brought before Faculty Senate for comment at the last Spring 2015 meeting.  Robert Hannu reported that he had met with the Vice President for Academic Affairs about the policy and was agreeable with document, including the inclusion of a clause related to grievances.  The committee voted unanimously to accept the document and have it brought forward for final approval at the September 2015 Faculty Senate meeting.

Lisa Frazier reported to the committee about several initiatives being advanced related to on-line course offerings, including a description of the Cranium Café service, which is already being linked through WebCampus course webpages.  Cranium Café will be promoted to the Program Departments throughout the fall as a tool for advising.

The next meeting of the Distance Education will be before the end of Fall Semester at a date and time TBA.
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